
UTE PASS WATER DISTRICT 
Notice of Hearing 

 
The Board of Directors of the Ute Pass Water District will hold a public hearing as required by 
C.R.S. § 32-1-1001(2) at 4 pm on December 17, 2024.  The meeting will be conducted using the 
Microsoft Teams virtual meeting platform.   
 
Microsoft Teams 
Meeting ID: 258 592 142 536 
Passcode: TNkK3u 
 
Dial in by phone 
+1 773-917-7804 United States, Chicago 
Phone conference ID: 358 363 662# 
 
The Board will consider approval of the following fee increases and establish an eZective date for 
any increase: 
 
 • Water Plant Operation Fee not to exceed $85.00 ($5.00 increase).  
 • Inactive Tap Maintenance Fee not to exceed $22.00 ($2.00 increase).  
 
These increases are needed to provide funding for increased operation, maintenance and repair 
expenses of the District water treatment and distribution system for the 2025 budget year.  
 


